BOARD OF ELECTIONS

HOUSTON COUNTY GOVERNMENT BUILDING
2030 KINGS CHAPEL ROAD
POST OFFICE BOX 945
PERRY, GA 31069

478-987-1973 FAX 478-988-0699

MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, January 7, 2025

The January 7, 2025 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:30
p.m. by Chairman, Andrew Bennett.

Members of the Board Present: Andrew Bennett, Chairman
Pamela Morgan, Member
Sherman Falana, Member
Henry Childs, Vice Chairman

Member(s) of the Board Absent:
Member(s) of the Staff Present: Debra Presswood Registration/Election Supervisor

Visitor(s). Susan Lemme

Chairman Andrew Bennett called for the approval of the January 7, 2025 agenda. A motion was made
by Henry Childs, Vice-Chair, and seconded by Pamela Morgan, Member, to approve the January 7,
2025 agenda. The motion carried.

Chairman Andrew Bennett called for the approval of the December 3, 2024 meeting minutes. A motion
was made by Vice Chairman Henry Childs, and seconded by Pamela Morgan, Member, to approve the
December 3, 2024 meeting minutes. The motion carried.

REGISTRATION/ELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT:

The municipalities (Centerville, Perry) inter-governmental agreements are scheduled to appear on the
Houston County Board of Commissioners Agenda for the meeting January 21, 2025.

Kristal Beddingfield, City of Centerville Administrator, notified Debra Presswood, Election Supervisor,
that Mayor Harley resigned. The City of Centerville will have a Special Election to fill the mayor's
vacancy per Krista Beddingfield. The Board of Elections is awaiting the date of the Special Election.

. Board Members were given the following reports:
e January 7, 2025 Agenda
* December 3, 2024 Meeting Minutes
o Election Calendar - 2025
e Registration Numbers as of January 3, 2025
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January 7, 2025, Meeting Minutes
Old Business:

Board of Elections is awaiting the approval of intergovernmental agreements from municipalities
(Centerville, Perry, Warner Robins).

New Business:

The next board meeting will be February 4, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn by Pamela
Falana, Member. The meeting was adjourned at 5:59 p.m.

n, Member, seconded by Sherman

February 4, 2024

eb¥a Presswood, Secretary

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Titie 50, Chapter
14 of Georgia Code.
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